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Question:  

 

The 5CPA didn’t clearly document expected net savings under the agreement and the ANAO 

states that there is no straightforward means for Parliament to know the expected or actual 

costs of the Agreement – so precisely what net savings were delivered under the 5CPA?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Portfolio Budget Statements 2010-11 for the Health Portfolio and the 2010-11 Budget 

Paper No.2, both from 11 May 2010, estimated that the agreement would deliver gross 

savings of $1 billion and net savings of $0.6 billion over the forward estimates. 

 

The Australian National Audit Office (ANAO) Report No.25 of 2014-15 noted that the 

ANAO estimated the net savings of the proposed 5CPA measures were closer to $0.4 billion. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


